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A big thank you to all the children and their families who bought green shoelaces and stickers or made donations to 

raise funds for Muscular Dystrophy Awareness (MDA), for the Gillin Boys Foundation of Warrnambool.  The 

secondary campus enjoyed the opportunity to wear some casual clothes which incorporated ‘green,’ and our 

primary campus added an extra treat of ‘green’ jelly to add to recognition for the fund raiser.  The initiative for the 

day came from the SRC students’ attendance at the ‘Student Leadership Conference’ held at Deakin University in 

term 1.  Some schools at the conference have elected to postpone their fund raising day due to remote learning 

occurring in many schools.  As MDA month is celebrated nationally throughout the month of September, we 

encourage students to continue to wear their green shoelaces and stickers until the end of term 3! 


